
First Meeting

Tuesday, February 25, 2025 at 4:30PM 

You are invited to the first meeting of the Friends of Laurelwood 
Arboretum Book Club! Meetings will be held monthly on a 


Tuesday at 4:30 PM at the Knippenberg Center for Education. 
During the first meeting, the group will discuss and decide 


how the club will operate and choose the first book selection.  
A list of possible books will be discussed and you are invited 

to bring a suggestion of your own. 

If you know of anyone else who might be interested in this club, 
they are welcome to join the meeting as well. 

725 Pines Lake Drive West

Wayne, NJ 07470

For more information contact 
Lourdes Osorio, 

lourdes@laurelwoodarboretum.org


